
CDC Guidelines on Masks 
 

5/18/2021 

Effective May 19, 2021 in the state of Connecticut, those that are fully 
vaccinated and meet the guidelines noted will no longer need to wear 
masks.  Keep in mind that some business, like retail, restaurent, or 
medical field will continue to require masks.   

Please review the chart below to make sure you are fully aware of the 
Guidelines for Mask wearing Outdoor and Indoor.  Remember that you 
are considered fully vaccinated two weeks after receiving the single 
dose Johnson & Johnson vaccine and two weeks after the second dose 
of the Pfizer or Moderna vaccine. 

What does that mean for you when working with your clients? 

 If you and your client have both received the vaccine and met the 
two week requirement then as long as the client approves the 
change it will no longer be necessary to wear the mask. 

 If your client has not been vaccinated but you have, you will still 
be required to wear a mask. 

 If you have not been vaccinated and your client has, you will still 
be required to wear a mask. 

 If both the client and the staff have not been vaccinated then 
both client and staff should continue wearing masks. 

The positivity rate is decreasing in the state of CT and I look forward to 
sending out another update on Mask wearing soon. 

https://portal.ct.gov/coronavirus 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


